LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello, dear Friends! Spring has finally ‘sprung,’ now what? Do you have garden, landscaping, or building plans in mind, once the frost is out of the ground? We have books for that! (Did you really expect any different?)
     Speaking of ‘we have books,’ we at the Greenwood Reading Center would like to take a moment to acknowledge the family of Inez and David Sutton, who generously donated Mr. Sutton’s library to us out of his estate. While it will take us quite a while to process all of the books, the very large collection of jigsaw puzzles more than doubles our current collection of them! Thank you for this generous contribution; these books and puzzles can be enjoyed for many years to come, thanks to your donation.
     Upcoming event: Mystery Meal! Please join us on Thursday, March 27 at noon, down in the Community of Christ fellowship hall for this fun and lighthearted, dish-to-pass luncheon. Even if you don’t live within our district, we’d still love to see you; the more the merrier!
[bookmark: _GoBack]     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553.

